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Wisconsin Street reopens to traffic today, September 1 
 

OSHKOSH, Wis., September 1, 2023 – Road work on Wisconsin Street from Bent Avenue to 

New York Avenue is complete, and the street is reopening to traffic today. The street will reopen 

after the installation of traffic signage.  

 

Some work will continue after Wisconsin St. has reopened. Landscaping, tree planting, light 

pole installation and general clean-up will take place in the coming weeks. 

 

For more information, contact the city’s Public Works Department at (920) 236-5065. For updates 

on this project, and other city construction projects, click here to visit the city’s website and sign 

up for Public Works email distribution lists. 
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